
AMA Charter #3470

Club Newsletter January 2007

Club Information
President: Chuck Wilkerson
Vice President: Brett Springall
Secretary/Treasurer: Shirley Teague
Safety Officer: Richard Haas
Field Marshall: Jack Adams, Assistant Larry Smith

Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Ron Miller, & Brett Springall

Contest Committee Chairman: Mearle Hickman     

A Note From The President

I like to thank everyone that attended last meeting and 
hope we see some new

faces this month. It's getting that time of the year and 
we will all be

going to the flying field soon, let's just keep safety in 
mind at all times

as we kick off this season. I'm looking forward to the 
events we have

coming up this year. See everyone at the next meeting.

Sincerely, 

Chuck Wilkerson

Next Meeting

Next meeting is Tuesday, March 20, 
7:00 at the Lenoir Library. 

Notes From The Last Meeting

CAM meeting was held at Library in Lenoir with Chuck 
presiding.  We had 15 members plus two guests present.

Field report:  Jack stated that the gravel is down where 
it is needed on the road way at the field.

Membership report: Our total membership is 39 and 
this is very good this early into this New Year.

Fly-In June23rd was discussed- Fee to fly $10.00----
Pilots meeting 9:00 This event was voted not to be for 
charity this year.

List needed for the remaining positions and who will be 
in charge.  The few we have are: Larry and Ron 
impound table, Sign in and 50/50 …Shirley and Chuck. 
Chuck will also do the announcing.

Members voted for:  Turn starting tables around to 
have the planes facing toward runway not the people as 
it is now.

Members voted after some discussion about our 
Website that we should have at least two people who 
can get into it and keep it up to date or make corrections 
when needed.

Before Fly-in we need some signs put up for safety.

Club recharter is being completed now.

Hope to see you at the next meeting on March 20, 2007. 
Fly safe!!

Submitted by: Shirley Teague


